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P R E S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R

S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 1  

Birthdays 

Ms Namukale  4th 
Salindile           7th 
Thapelo            11th 
Taizya                19th 
Keaton              23rd 
Aiden                25th 

It's been a great start back at
school. We hope everyone is back

into the routine of things. 
Its great having all our little friends

back in the classroom. 
We have lots of exciting themes
this month, Elmer, My body, 5
senses, health/nutrition and

dental health. 

Due to the covid situation we will not
have birthday circles with Parents. This

is to minimize adult interactions as
much as possible for the safety of all.
However Parents have the choice to

join the birthday circle via google meet.
In addition, if you would like to send a

snack for their birthday please ensure it
is in a sealed packet. 

 Reminders
Please remember to pack a
healthy snack for your child. This
is essential for your childs
development.
Drop off is from 07:15 to 07:40.
Please note class begins at 07:50. 
 Pick up is from 12:00 to 12:30 or
14:00 to 14:30. 
Please pack a sunhat and
sunscreen for your child as
summer is approaching. 

Hello Parents

September 9th- Teddy bear
day. Please let your child
bring their teddy bear to
school.

Something exciting


